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May 7, 2019

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 17-165 Abenaki Water Company’s (“Abenaki” or “Company”) proposed surcharge to recover
temporary I permanent rate reconciliation and rate case and return on equity expenditures

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with the NH PUC Audit Division request received from David. Goyette,
requesting updated Rate Case Expenditure report, the attached Exhibit A and Exhibit E have
been revised.

As a result of the updates, the Company is proposing a revised monthly surcharge of
$20. 14 for the recovery of $149,703.00 over an 1 8-month period. In support of the
Company’s proposed revised surcharges, the Company is providing a summary schedule for
the Temporary I Permanent Rate Difference and Rate Case and ROE Surcharge schedule. See
Attachment A-Revised.

A summary of the estimated remaining rate case I return of equity expenditures has
been revised to actual expenditures through February 28, 2019 and is shown on Attachment E
Revised. Supporting documentation is also included.

The actual calculation of the monthly surcharge is shown on Attachment A-Revised.

If you have questions and comments, please contact me at 603-293-8580 or
pdoucette@newenglandservicecompany.com.

Sincerely,

Pauline Doucette

Cc: Service List
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